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Getting Started with Arduino Massimo Banzi 2011-09-13 Presents an introduction to the open-source electronics
prototyping platform.
Windows Server 2019 Cookbook Mark Henderson 2020-07-22 Efficiently manage and administer enterprise environments using
Microsoft Windows Server 2019 Key Features Leverage Windows Server 2019 to improve enterprise workflow efficiency and
increase productivity Deliver enterprise-grade cloud services that can be applied in your infrastructure Get up and
running with PowerShell and the all-new Hyper-V improvements Book Description Do you want to get up and running with
essential administrative tasks in Windows Server 2019? This second edition of the Windows Server 2019 Cookbook is packed
with practical recipes that will help you do just that. The book starts by taking you through the basics that you need
to know to get a Windows Server operating system working, before teaching you how to navigate through daily tasks using
the upgraded graphical user interface (GUI). You'll then learn how to compose an optimal Group Policy and perform task
automation with PowerShell scripting. As you advance, you’ll get to grips with faster app innovation, improved Windows
security measures, and hybrid cloud environments. After you’ve explored the functions available to provide remote
network access to your users, you’ll cover the new Hyper-V enhancements. Finally, this Windows Server book will guide
you through practical recipes relating to Azure integration and important tips for how to manage a Windows Server
environment seamlessly. By the end of this book, you’ll be well-versed with Windows Server 2019 essentials and have the
skills you need to configure Windows services and implement best practices for securing a Windows Server environment.
What you will learn Get up and running with Windows Server 2019’s new features Install, configure, and administer
Windows Server 2019 effectively Configure the server to host any enterprise application Discover ways to manage a server
without a GUI Safeguard your virtual machines in the event of server failure Explore new ways to integrate Windows
Server with Microsoft Azure Deploy Windows containers using Docker Who this book is for This Windows Server 2019 book is
for system administrators and IT professionals who have basic experience in Windows environments and are interested in
acquiring the skills and knowledge needed to manage and maintain the core infrastructure required for a Windows Server
2019 environment.
Norsk Data - hva gikk galt? Tor Olav Steine 2020-05-26 Denne boken handler om Norsk Data, den mest bemerkelsesverdige
bedriften innen norsk informasjonsteknologi gjennom tidene. I 20 år var bedriften en suksesshistorie i
verdens¬målestokk, og fikk blant andre kontrakter med CERN og Singer Link (F-16 flysimulatoren), begge i konkurranse med
verdens største IT produsenter. Men så gikk det utfor bakke, og i 1992 var det slutt for bedriften som selvstendig
selskap. Hva var årsaken til kollapsen? Og hva lå bak suksessen? Begge deler er behørig dekket i boken. Flere har
meninger om årsaken til sammenbruddet og hva bedriften burde ha gjort, men deres forklaringer er nesten uten unntak
altfor enkle. Boken tar sikte på å gi det mest fyldige svaret på hva som gikk galt, samt noen tanker om hva som kunne
vært gjort for å forhindre katastrofen, sett i ettertidens klare lys. Men boken gir også et unikt innblikk i den unike
kulturen som motiverte til topp innsats hos de ansatte i alle suksessårene og en god stund senere. Det ville være stor
synd om det eneste folk forbinder bedriften er en fiasko, mens kunnskapene om hva Norsk Data faktisk oppnådde gikk tapt
fordi man synes å glemme de fantastiske resultatene og hvordan de ble skapt. Tor Olav Steine, f. 1944, er ingeniør med
bakgrunn fra Luftforsvaret som teknisk befal med ansvar for bakkebaserte radarsystemer. Deretter arbeidet han i 20 år
tett med Norsk Data, hvorav 13 år på innsiden i sentrale posisjoner. Gjennom arbeid i utviklingsavdelingen, konsern
marketing, og senere som Vice President, Business Development og til slutt leder for Infotron i Trondheim, hadde han en
unik utsiktspost til det meste som skjedde. Han utga boken "Fenomenet Norsk Data" i 1992, men opplevde at praktisk talt
alle var bare opptatt av hva som gikk galt. Derfor tittelen på dagens bok, som har fått en mengde nytt stoff i tillegg
til det gamle. Reaksjonene på innholdet til nå tyder på at treffsikkerheten i analysene er meget gode. Lars Monrad Krohn
(første leder i Norsk Data): Takk for boken! Du har laget et mesterverk! I verket ditt var det mye jeg ikke visste om,
så det var vanskelig å legge den fra meg! Einar Lande, Equinor: Jeg synes dette er et utrolig bra initiativ og jeg
gleder meg til å lese den. På mange måter det første større selskapet som var basert på naturressursen «brainpower»..
Adobe After Effects CC Visual Effects and Compositing Studio Techniques Mark Christiansen 2013-08-01 This is the only
book to focus exclusively on the creation of visual effects for After Effects, and is a one-stop resource for anyone who
wants in-depth explanations that demystify the realm of visual effects and how they were created, thanks to veteran
author Mark Christiansen's friendly and accessible style. A thoroughly packed, informative read, this masterful guide
focuses on explaining the essential concepts, features, and techniques that are key to creating seamless movie-quality
visual effects. Users who are comfortable with After Effects will find a helpful review of the fundamentals—managing
footage, viewing and editing layers, animating type, and more—so they can learn how to work smarter and more
efficiently. Readers of all levels will learn core techniques for effects compositing including color matching, keying,
rotoscoping, motion tracking, emulating the camera, and concluding with using expressions in After Effects. The final
section of the book delves into creative explorations, demonstrating professional effects that readers might want to recreate. Readers will also find comprehensive coverage of all new features, including the new workflow between After
Effects CC and CINEMA 4D, coverage on the 3D Camera Tracker, and examples of the Refine Edge tool for high-quality
matting results. Included with the book are HD media files and After Effects project files used for many of the
techniques in the book, as well as demos of plug-ins that you can use to experiment with in your own effects. To access
these files goto www.peachpit.com/redeem and redeem the unique code provided inside this book. Information on where to
locate the code can be found on page xxvi. Author Expertise: Mark Christiansen (christiansen.com) is a visual effects
supervisor and creative director and has worked on features including Avatar, Pirates of the Caribbean 3, and Beasts of
the Southern Wild, and has served as a director, producer, designer, and compositor/animator on commercials, music
videos, live events, and television documentary productions. Mark has done work directly for the Adobe After Effects
development and marketing teams, is a founder at provideocoalition.com, and has taught courses at fxphd.com and Academy
of Art University. He has been a guest host of popular podcasts such as “The VFX Show” and has written all editions of
this book and coauthored After Effects 5.5 Magic. Mark is also founder of New Scribbler Press.
Windows Server 2019 & PowerShell All-in-One For Dummies Sara Perrott 2019-04-30 Your one-stop reference for Windows
Server 2019 and PowerShell know-how Windows Server 2019 & PowerShell All-in-One For Dummies offers a single reference to
help you build and expand your knowledge of all things Windows Server, including the all-important PowerShell framework.
Written by an information security pro and professor who trains aspiring system administrators, this book covers the
broad range of topics a system administrator needs to know to run Windows Server 2019, including how to install,
configure, and secure a system. This book includes coverage of: Installing & Setting Up Windows Server Configuring
Windows Server 2019 Administering Windows Server 2019 Configuring Networking Managing Security Working with Windows
PowerShell Installing and Administering Hyper-V Installing, Configuring, and Using Containers If you’re a budding or
experienced system administrator looking to build or expand your knowledge of Windows Server, this book has you covered.
Photo Editing Made Easy 2012 A guide for those who want to find out how to edit their photos digitally to get the best
results, featuring step-by-step tutorials on topics including resizing and cropping pictures, removing red-eye, and
restoring old photos and slides.
Originals Adam Grant 2016-02-02 WINNER of the Chartered Management Institute's (CMI's) Mangement Book of the Year Awards
2017, JP Morgan's Best Summer Read 2018, and a #1 New York Times Bestseller! ‘Extraordinary’ JJ Abrams ‘Fascinating’
Arianna Huffington ‘Inspire creativity and change’ Richard Branson ‘One of my favourite thinkers’ Malcolm Gladwell
‘Masterful’ Peter Thiel ‘One of the great social scientists of our time’ Susan Cain, bestselling author of Quiet ‘Fresh
research, counter-intuitive insights, lively writing, practical calls to action’ The Financial Times The New York Times
bestselling author examines how people can drive creative, moral, and organisational progress—and how leaders can
encourage originality in their organisations. How can we originate new ideas, policies and practices without risking it
all? Adam Grant shows how to improve the world by championing novel ideas and values that go against the grain, battling
conformity, and bucking outdated traditions. Using surprising studies and stories spanning business, politics, sports,
and entertainment, Grant explores how to recognize a good idea, speak up without getting silenced, build a coalition of
allies, choose the right time to act, and manage fear and doubt. Parents will learn how to nurture originality in
children, and leaders will discover how to fight groupthink to build cultures that welcome dissent. Told through
dazzling case studies of people going against the grain, you’ll encounter an entrepreneur who pitches the reasons not to
invest, a woman at Apple who challenged Steve Jobs from three levels below, an analyst who challenged secrecy at the
CIA, a billionaire financial wizard who fires employees who don’t criticize him, and the TV executive who saved Seinfeld
from the cutting room floor. Originals will give you groundbreaking insights about rejecting conformity and how to
change the world.
The Invisible Edge Mark Blaxill 2009 Arguing that intellectual property is an indispensable component of a competitive
company, a guide for managers makes recommendations for overcoming tangible-goal thought processes in order to increase
market shares, sustain lower costs, and generate direct income. 20,000 first printing.
Mastering Windows Server 2019 Jordan Krause 2019-03-18 Enhance and secure your datacenter with the newest Microsoft
server platform Key Features Develop necessary skills to design and implement Microsoft Server 2019 in enterprise
environment Provide support to your medium to large enterprise and leverage your experience in administering Microsoft
Server 2019 Effectively administering Windows server 2019 with the help of practical examples Book Description Mastering
Windows Server 2019 – Second Edition covers all of the essential information needed to implement and utilize this
latest-and-greatest platform as the core of your data center computing needs. You will begin by installing and managing
Windows Server 2019, and by clearing up common points of confusion surrounding the versions and licensing of this new
product. Centralized management, monitoring, and configuration of servers is key to an efficient IT department, and you
will discover multiple methods for quickly managing all of your servers from a single pane of glass. To this end, you
will spend time inside Server Manager, PowerShell, and even the new Windows Admin Center, formerly known as Project
Honolulu. Even though this book is focused on Windows Server 2019 LTSC, we will still discuss containers and Nano
Server, which are more commonly related to the SAC channel of the server platform, for a well-rounded exposition of all
aspects of using Windows Server in your environment. We also discuss the various remote access technologies available in
this operating system, as well as guidelines for virtualizing your data center with Hyper-V. By the end of this book,
you will have all the ammunition required to start planning for, implementing, and managing Windows. What you will learn
Work with the updated Windows Server 2019 interface, including Server Core and Windows Admin Center Secure your network
and data with new technologies in Windows Server 2019 Learn about containers and understand the appropriate situations
to use Nano Server Discover new ways to integrate your data center with Microsoft Azure Harden your Windows Servers to
help keep the bad guys out Virtualize your data center with Hyper-V Who this book is for If you are a System
Administrator or an IT professional interested in designing and deploying Windows Server 2019 then this book is for you.
Previous experience of Windows Server operating systems and familiarity with networking concepts is required.
Microsoft Azure Security Center Yuri Diogenes 2018-06-04 Discover high-value Azure security insights, tips, and
operational optimizations This book presents comprehensive Azure Security Center techniques for safeguarding cloud and
hybrid environments. Leading Microsoft security and cloud experts Yuri Diogenes and Dr. Thomas Shinder show how to apply
Azure Security Center’s full spectrum of features and capabilities to address protection, detection, and response in key
operational scenarios. You’ll learn how to secure any Azure workload, and optimize virtually all facets of modern
security, from policies and identity to incident response and risk management. Whatever your role in Azure security,
you’ll learn how to save hours, days, or even weeks by solving problems in most efficient, reliable ways possible. Two
of Microsoft’s leading cloud security experts show how to: • Assess the impact of cloud and hybrid environments on
security, compliance, operations, data protection, and risk management • Master a new security paradigm for a world
without traditional perimeters • Gain visibility and control to secure compute, network, storage, and application
workloads • Incorporate Azure Security Center into your security operations center • Integrate Azure Security Center
with Azure AD Identity Protection Center and third-party solutions • Adapt Azure Security Center’s built-in policies and
definitions for your organization • Perform security assessments and implement Azure Security Center recommendations •
Use incident response features to detect, investigate, and address threats • Create high-fidelity fusion alerts to focus
attention on your most urgent security issues • Implement application whitelisting and just-in-time VM access • Monitor
user behavior and access, and investigate compromised or misused credentials • Customize and perform operating system
security baseline assessments • Leverage integrated threat intelligence to identify known bad actors
A History of the Personal Computer Roy A. Allan 2001 This book is an exciting history of the personal computer
revolution. Early personal computing, the "first" personal computer, invention of the micrprocessor at Intel and the
first microcomputer are detailed. It also traces the evolution of the personal computer from the software hacker, to its
use as a consumer appliance on the Internet. This is the only book that provides such comprehensive coverage. It not
only describes the hardware and software, but also the companies and people who made it happen.
I Know What You Did Last Supper Wayne Williams 2013-03-07 The price of betrayal is more than thirty pieces of silver.
Two days after Jesus Christ's crucifixion, Judas Iscariot receives an anonymous note stating, I know what you did.
Wrapped with it is an eye, complete with trailing optic nerve, and a splintered tooth -trophies ripped from two recently
butchered friends. Someone, it seems, knows what Judas did on that fateful night following the Last Supper. And that
someone is intent on exacting a bloody and gruesome revenge. As more acquaintances and family members die in
increasingly brutal ways, Judas finds himself in a desperate race against time to make amends for his act of treachery,
and to uncover the identity of the mysterious hooded killer. A relentlessly paced, gripping thriller, which further
explores one of the darkest bargains in human history. You might just find yourself engaged in the unthinkable: rooting
for the man who betrayed Christ.
The Debian Administrator's Handbook Raphaël Hertzog 2015-10-21 Debian GNU/Linux, a very popular non-commercial Linux
distribution, is known for its reliability and richness. Built and maintained by an impressive network of thousands of
developers throughout the world, the Debian project is cemented by its social contract. This foundation text defines the
project's objective: fulfilling the needs of users with a 100% free operating system. The success of Debian and of its
ecosystem of derivative distributions (with Ubuntu at the forefront) means that an increasing number of administrators
are exposed to Debian's technologies. This Debian Administrator's Handbook, which has been entirely updated for Debian 8
“Jessie”, builds on the success of its 6 previous editions. Accessible to all, this book teaches the essentials to
anyone who wants to become an effective and independent Debian GNU/Linux administrator. It covers all the topics that a
competent Linux administrator should master, from installation to updating the system, creating packages and compiling
the kernel, but also monitoring, backup and migration, without forgetting advanced topics such as setting up SELinux or
AppArmor to secure services, automated installations, or virtualization with Xen, KVM or LXC. This book is not only
designed for professional system administrators. Anyone who uses Debian or Ubuntu on their own computer is de facto an
administrator and will find tremendous value in knowing more about how their system works. Being able to understand and
resolve problems will save you invaluable time. Learn more about the book on its official website: debian-handbook.info
Fearless Symmetry Avner Ash 2008-08-24 Mathematicians solve equations, or try to. But sometimes the solutions are not as
interesting as the beautiful symmetric patterns that lead to them. Written in a friendly style for a general audience,
Fearless Symmetry is the first popular math book to discuss these elegant and mysterious patterns and the ingenious
techniques mathematicians use to uncover them. Hidden symmetries were first discovered nearly two hundred years ago by
French mathematician évariste Galois. They have been used extensively in the oldest and largest branch of mathematics-number theory--for such diverse applications as acoustics, radar, and codes and ciphers. They have also been employed in
the study of Fibonacci numbers and to attack well-known problems such as Fermat's Last Theorem, Pythagorean Triples, and
the ever-elusive Riemann Hypothesis. Mathematicians are still devising techniques for teasing out these mysterious
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patterns, and their uses are limited only by the imagination. The first popular book to address representation theory
and reciprocity laws, Fearless Symmetry focuses on how mathematicians solve equations and prove theorems. It discusses
rules of math and why they are just as important as those in any games one might play. The book starts with basic
properties of integers and permutations and reaches current research in number theory. Along the way, it takes
delightful historical and philosophical digressions. Required reading for all math buffs, the book will appeal to anyone
curious about popular mathematics and its myriad contributions to everyday life.
Stellaris Steven Savile 2016-04-12 Hayden Quinn's entire life has been about listening. He is the first to hear the
signal, a distress call from the stars that answers the ultimate question once and for all: we are not alone. The
Commonwealth of Man is divided by his discovery. Some see it as salvation for their dying world, others insist that
answering the call will expose them to advanced alien species and a future of slavery in their thrall. Some are willing
to go to extreme lengths to make sure that doesn't happen. The first mission is a catastrophic failure, huge ark ships
burning in the skies over Unity Prime. The brightest and best-scientists, warriors, historians-are all lost in the
fires. The mission is set back years, and the grim truth is that any new crew Unity can muster will always be second
best. But they can't give up. The signal is still strong. Carson Devolo, captain of the colony ship Terella, has a
simple mission objective: find the Source. But can he trust his crew? And what discoveries await if they reach their
final destination? Infinite Frontiers is a novel based on the Stellaris computer game by Paradox Interactive, written by
bestselling author Steven Savile.
Technology Matters David E. Nye 2007-08-24 Discusses in nontechnical language ten central questions about technology
that illuminate what technology is and why it matters. Technology matters, writes David Nye, because it is inseparable
from being human. We have used tools for more than 100,000 years, and their central purpose has not always been to
provide necessities. People excel at using old tools to solve new problems and at inventing new tools for more elegant
solutions to old tasks. Perhaps this is because we are intimate with devices and machines from an early age—as children,
we play with technological toys: trucks, cars, stoves, telephones, model railroads, Playstations. Through these machines
we imagine ourselves into a creative relationship with the world. As adults, we retain this technological playfulness
with gadgets and appliances—Blackberries, cell phones, GPS navigation systems in our cars. We use technology to shape
our world, yet we think little about the choices we are making. In Technology Matters, Nye tackles ten central questions
about our relationship to technology, integrating a half-century of ideas about technology into ten cogent and concise
chapters, with wide-ranging historical examples from many societies. He asks: Can we define technology? Does technology
shape us, or do we shape it? Is technology inevitable or unpredictable? (Why do experts often fail to get it right?)?
How do historians understand it? Are we using modern technology to create cultural uniformity, or diversity? To create
abundance, or an ecological crisis? To destroy jobs or create new opportunities? Should "the market" choose our
technologies? Do advanced technologies make us more secure, or escalate dangers? Does ubiquitous technology expand our
mental horizons, or encapsulate us in artifice? These large questions may have no final answers yet, but we need to
wrestle with them—to live them, so that we may, as Rilke puts it, "live along some distant day into the answers."
Ainsley and Owen Melissa Lee McGregor 2013 Ainsley Apple is bored with playing in the woods near her orchard home and
wants to go on an adventure. Journey with Ainsley and her good friend Peyton Pear as they set off to uncover the truth
about the mysterious onions who live over the hill. Are onions really creepy, nasty, and yucky like everyone in Bloom
Valley says? Discover what Ainsley and Peyton learn about onions and themselves when they meet Owen Onion.
Focal Easy Guide to After Effects Curtis Sponsler 2005-03-15 If you want to become a resourceful creative artist then
look no further! This quick reference to After Effects will show you how to open, install and get up-and-running to a
professional level with Adobe's motion graphics and visual effects software package. Curtis Sponsler guides you through
some of the common stumbling blocks that frustrate novice and many intermediate designers. Clear and concise full color
examples will help you to quickly learn the key features, interface and functional techniques used within the production
workspace. By putting these key skills into practice you will discover how to build on and extrapolate concepts,
enabling you to solve common production design problems straight away! You can then move on to build simple compositions
and progress into the advanced feature-set of After Effects. As you work through each section you will grasp an everincreasing array of tools and capabilities to discover a program that will well and truly change your working life!
Associated Website: www.focalpress.com/companions/024051968X
The Microsoft File Wendy Goldman Rohm 1998 "Case Closed" meets "Barbarians at the Gate" in this definitive account of
the biggest business story of the decade: the case against Microsoft. Award-winning investigative reporter Wendy Rohm,
who has been on the Gates case for over a decade, has created a brilliant inside look at the world's most powerful
corporate leader. of photos.
The Third Industrial Revolution Jeremy Rifkin 2011-10-04 The Industrial Revolution, powered by oil and other fossil
fuels, is spiraling into a dangerous endgame. The price of gas and food are climbing, unemployment remains high, the
housing market has tanked, consumer and government debt is soaring, and the recovery is slowing. Facing the prospect of
a second collapse of the global economy, humanity is desperate for a sustainable economic game plan to take us into the
future. Here, Jeremy Rifkin explores how Internet technology and renewable energy are merging to create a powerful
"Third Industrial Revolution." He asks us to imagine hundreds of millions of people producing their own green energy in
their homes, offices, and factories, and sharing it with each other in an "energy internet," just like we now create and
share information online. Rifkin describes how the five-pillars of the Third Industrial Revolution will create thousands
of businesses, millions of jobs, and usher in a fundamental reordering of human relationships, from hierarchical to
lateral power, that will impact the way we conduct commerce, govern society, educate our children, and engage in civic
life. Rifkin's vision is already gaining traction in the international community. The European Union Parliament has
issued a formal declaration calling for its implementation, and other nations in Asia, Africa, and the Americas, are
quickly preparing their own initiatives for transitioning into the new economic paradigm. The Third Industrial
Revolution is an insider's account of the next great economic era, including a look into the personalities and players —
heads of state, global CEOs, social entrepreneurs, and NGOs — who are pioneering its implementation around the world.
A Bell for Adano John Hersey 1954
Essential Cyber Security Handbook In Norwegian Nam H Nguyen 2018-03-31 den presenterer den nyeste og fremste forskningen
om system sikkerhet og sikkerhet. Du trenger ikke å være en sikkerhetsekspert for å beskytte informasjonen din. Det er
folk der ute som har hovedarbeid, det prøver å stjele personlig og finansiell informasjon. it presents the most current
and leading edge research on system safety and security. You do not need to be a cyber-security expert to protect your
information. There are people out there whose main job it is trying to steal personal and financial information.
Stichometry James Rendel Harris 1893
His Views & Experiences Corry O'Lanus (pseud.) 1867
Arbeidsrapport 1997
GREP in InDesign Peter Kahrel 2008-10-27 Updated: August 2010. Author Peter Kahrel updated this Short Cut to cover
InDesign CS5. Updated: November 2009. Author Peter Kahrel updated this Short Cut to address typos and reader comments.
GREP (short for "General Regular-Expression Print") is a powerful tool that lets you use wildcards ("jokers") to search
and replace text. InDesign's GREP implementation can be used for text and also for formatting codes, finding patterns in
text as well as literal text. GREP moves beyond the restrictions that hampered earlier InDesign search features, but
unfortunately it does have the reputation of being d.
The Cool Stuff in Premiere Pro Jarle Leirpoll 2017-10-11 Gain in-depth knowledge of Premiere Pro, and learn how the
software “thinks.” You'll acquire new skills that will help you choose the best workflow for your project, and simplify
and accelerate your video editing process. Learn how you can edit a lot faster with smarter workflows that automate
several steps in the editing process. You'll also see how custom settings, presets, keyboard shortcuts and templates
saves hours of work. By tailoring the software to your needs you save clicks on just about every task. With many
traditional jobs now being done by one person, its important to understand audio smoothing, color grading, motion
graphics, and advanced editing techniques. You’ll learn these skills and disciplines and see how they'll enhance your
project's workflow. All the authors are professional editors and want to know exactly how to cut your film as fast as
possible with top quality output. There is invaluable information in The Cool Stuff in Premiere Pro that’s not available
anywhere else – not even in Adobe’s own manuals. What You'll Learn Edit faster, no matter what the project Understand
the technical stuff, like timeline settings, render codecs, color subsampling, export settings, effect controls and
monitor settings Know when to send your clips to other Adobe software, and how to treat them there. Master the Premiere
Pro timeline, even stacks of timelines, and edit, trim and adjust with ease Who This Book Is For Video journalists (and
everyone else) will learn how to edit faster and get home in time for dinner. Bloggers will learn how to make their
online video and audio “pop”. Film cutters will learn how to organize, rough cut and fine tune huge amounts of material
effectively and how to output for digital cinema. Experienced video editors will learn how to deal with multi-track
audio and to work faster in every step of the edit. Marketing people who edit video for social media and web pages will
learn simpler ways to make a faster cut. Teachers in media studies will understand the logic in Premiere Pro, and be
better prepared for teaching video editing.
Weblogs 2007
Geospatial Thinking Marco Painho 2010-07-20 For the fourth consecutive year, the Association of Geographic Infor- tion
Laboratories for Europe (AGILE) promoted the edition of a book with the collection of the scientific papers that were
submitted as full-papers to the AGILE annual international conference. Those papers went through a th competitive review
process. The 13 AGILE conference call for fu- papers of original and unpublished fundamental scientific research
resulted in 54 submissions, of which 21 were accepted for publication in this - lume (acceptance rate of 39%). Published
in the Springer Lecture Notes in Geoinformation and Car- th graphy, this book is associated to the 13 AGILE Conference
on G- graphic Information Science, held in 2010 in Guimarães, Portugal, under the title “Geospatial Thinking”. The
efficient use of geospatial information and related technologies assumes the knowledge of concepts that are fundamental
components of Geospatial Thinking, which is built on reasoning processes, spatial conc- tualizations, and representation
methods. Geospatial Thinking is associated with a set of cognitive skills consisting of several forms of knowledge and
cognitive operators used to transform, combine or, in any other way, act on that same knowledge. The scientific papers
published in this volume cover an important set of topics within Geoinformation Science, including: Representation and
Visualisation of Geographic Phenomena; Spatiotemporal Data Analysis; Geo-Collaboration, Participation, and Decision
Support; Semantics of Geoinformation and Knowledge Discovery; Spatiotemporal Modelling and Reasoning; and Web Services,
Geospatial Systems and Real-time Appli- tions.
The Making of Tomb Raider Daryl Baxter 2021-12-30 Back in 1994 at the game company CORE Design in Derby, Lara Croft
was born. Through eighteen months of pure hard work from the team, Tomb Raider was released in 1996 and became the
success that we see today; taking part in the mid-nineties celebrations of Brit-Pop and Girl Power. This is the story of
the team who were involved in creating the first two games, then leaving the series to a new team in 1998. Lara Croft
brought class, comedy, and a James Bondian role to the game, dreamt up by Toby Gard and helped to become a pitch with
Paul Douglas. The game was a gamble, but because everyone at the company believed in it, it led to huge success for
everyone, except for Toby and Paul. The Making of Tomb Raider goes into detail of how Lara and the games were born,
alongside why Toby Gard and Paul Douglas left before the sequel was released. Throughout eleven chapters of countless
interviews, this book will tell you who was responsible for creating the first two games; from its levels, its music,
the many voices of Lara Croft, and much more. The team also reveals all about the star of the second game; Winston the
Butler, and how he came to be by Joss Charmet. Over twenty people were interviewed for this story; from the pitch for
what would be Tomb Raider, alongside the challenges along the way, up until the release of Tomb Raider 2 in 1997
Nothing Grows by Moonlight Torborg Nedreaas 1987-01-01 A young woman recounts her hopeless involvement with her teacher,
even after his marriage, and examines the ways society makes women emotionally and economically dependent
Minecraft: The Mountain Max Brooks 2021-03-02 In the thrilling sequel to the New York Times bestselling novel Minecraft:
The Island, a stranded hero stumbles upon another castaway—and discovers that teamwork might just be the secret to
survival. Wandering a vast, icy tundra, the explorer has never felt more alone. Is there anything out here? Did I do the
right thing by leaving the safety of my island? Should I give up and go back? So many questions, and no time to
ponder—not when dark is falling and dangerous mobs are on the horizon. Gurgling zombies and snarling wolves lurk in the
night, and they’re closing in. With nowhere to hide, the lone traveler flees up a mountain, trapped and out of options .
. . until a mysterious figure arrives, fighting off the horde singlehandedly. The unexpected savior is Summer, a fellow
castaway and master of survival in these frozen wastes. Excited to find another person in this strange, blocky world,
the explorer teams up with Summer, whose impressive mountain fortress as a safe haven . . . for now. But teamwork is a
new skill for two people used to working alone. If they want to make it home, they will have to learn to work
together—or risk losing everything.
Fri kultur Lawrence Lessig
Chivalry Maurice Keen 1984 Chivalry--"with its pageants, heraldry, and knights in shining armor--"was a social ideal
that had a profound influence on the history of early modern Europe. In this eloquent and richly detailed book, a
leading medieval historian discusses the complex reality of chivalry: its secular foundations, the effects of the
Crusades, the literature of Knighthood, and its ethos of the social and moral obligations of nobility.
The Beatles Complete 1983 Samtlige Beatles-sange.
Windows 95 System Programming Secrets Matt Pietrek 1995-01-01 This book gives programmers and system developers an upclose look at the most important aspects of Windows 95. Pietrek's objective is to give programmers an in-depth
understanding of the Windows 95 operating system and its internals. Readers will learn about the overall architecture of
Win 95, portable executable files, processes, Kernel tricks, and much more.
Den nye økonomien Carl Shapiro 2000 Internett gir nye muligheter for økonomi og markedsføring, men de grunnleggende
økonomiske prinsippene er de samme, det er bare teknologien som har forandret seg. Det avgjørende er hvordan man lykkes
i å anvende eksisterende teorier på nye problemområder. Dette er utgangspunktet for denne boken om e-handel. Boken
starter med å redegjøre for de endringene som førte med den nye teknologien på slutten av 1800-tallet, og viderefører
dette til dagens overgang til e- handel. Den tar for seg hvordan man kan markedsføre og distribuere varer og tjenester i
den nye internett-økonomien, og det benyttes eksempler fra flyselskaper, underholdning, software og kommunikasjon. Boken
dekker emner som prising, intellektuell kapital, produktdifferensiering, locking, kompatibilitet og standarder.
Thorium Robert Hargraves 2012 Thorium energy can help check CO2 and global warming, cut deadly air pollution, provide
inexhaustible energy, and increase human prosperity. Our world is beset by global warming, pollution, resource
conflicts, and energy poverty. Millions die from coal plant emissions. We war over mideast oil. Food supplies from sea
and land are threatened. Developing nations' growth exacerbates the crises. Few nations will adopt carbon taxes or
energy policies against their economic self-interests to reduce global CO2 emissions. Energy cheaper than coal will
dissuade all nations from burning coal. Innovative thorium energy uses economic persuasion to end the pollution, to
provide energy and prosperity to developing nations, and to create energy security for all people for all time. "This
book presents a lucid explanation of the workings of thorium-based reactors. It is must reading for anyone interested in
our energy future." Leon Cooper, Brown University physicist and 1972 Nobel laureate for superconductivity "As our energy
future is essential I can strongly recommend the book for everybody interested in this most significant topic." George
Olah, 1994 Nobel laureate for carbon chemistry
Prayers from Proverbs Suzi Sherriffs 2021-11-13 A series of responsive prayers written for use in communal worship, and
based on the books of Proverbs.
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My Adventures as a Spy Robert Baden-Powell 2013-12-03 This charming volume for younger readers, written during World War
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I by a British military hero, relates the basics of espionage — including disguise, passing messages, creating
diversions, and other maneuvers.

Downloaded from www.idg.no on July 5, 2022 by guest

